
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2013 12:19 PM 
To: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> 
Subject: GPS response to Toensing PRA 
 

Dear Mr. Toensing,  

Attached please find records in response to your public records act request dated November 18, 2013.  I 

have redacted personal contact information pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(7).   

The Governor has one cell phone, which is not a state-issued device.  Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(1) 

and (c)(4), I have withheld as executive privileged communications text messages containing policy 

advice between and among the Governor and members of his senior staff (i.e., the Governor’s Chief of 

Staff, his Secretary of Administration, and his Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs).  On the same basis, I 

have withheld two emails to the Governor containing policy advice from members of the Governor’s 

senior staff, one from Tuesday, October 22, 2013, and one from Monday, November 4,, 2013.   

If you feel that any records have been wrongfully withheld, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief of 

Staff, Elizabeth Miller, at Elizabeth.Miller@state.vt.us. 

Thank you, 

Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
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